
 PUPIL PREMIUM 
September 2012  

 

The Pupil Premium is funding given to schools to support specific groups of children who are 

vulnerable to possible underachievement.  These groups include those who receive Free School 

Meals (FSM), Looked after Children (LAC) and those pupils of Armed Forces families. For Free 

School Meals it also includes those pupils who have been on the FSM lists at any point in the 

previous six years. In the financial year 2012/13 this equates to £600 per student. Those pupils 

of Armed Forces families are also allocated funding of £250 per pupil. 

The aim of the pupil premium is to close the gap in attainment between the lowest and highest 

attaining pupils. Ellingham School received £4,607 with regard to its January 2012 school 

census data. Specific pupil progress data is not given due to small cohort sizes. 

Strategy Cost Aims Impact 

Read Write Inc. 

resources 

CPD training 

 

Searchlights Spelling 

resources 

£15 

 

£452 

 

 

£104 

To increase 

attainment in 

Literacy. 

Pupils making at least 

expected progress 

with reading and 

writing. 

Behaviour 

Management  whole 

school CPD. 

£200 

 

 

To increase staff 

awareness of Crisis 

Intervention 

strategies.  

No incidents have 

occurred.  

Social Skills and 

PSHE intervention 

work. 

1/11th of health and 

Well-being SLA 

 

£855 

 

£180 

To raise pupil’s self-

esteem. 

Raised pupil self-

esteem. Positive pupil 

behaviours evident. 

No exclusions. 

Inclusion Support: 

 

 

 

£1026 

To allow all pupils to 

have access to 

uniform, school visits, 

after-school clubs and 

events. 

100% of FSM pupils 

attended all possible 

visits and available 

after-school clubs. 

100% of eligible pupils 

attended residential 

visit 

1:1 and small-group 

Numeracy 

Interventions 

Numicon Numeracy 

resources 

 

 

£1624 

 

 

£380 

To raise attainment in 

Numeracy. 

All pupils making at 

least expected 

progress. 

Resources benefitting 

all pupils . 

Total: £4836 

 

  

Our allocation in respect of the 2013 census data is £4654. We aim to continue our inclusion 

support strategies (approx. £2000), purchase intervention resources for mathematics (£700), 

maintain a high level of intervention strategy work (£1000) and mathematics intervention 

development training for staff (£800). 


